
The White Hart  Hampstead Norreys 

Thankfully it seems as if our takeaway service is included in the list of essentials during these 

stringent measures so we will continue to provide meals and drinks for you from Wednesday 

night to Sunday (currently - keep your eyes peeled for any changes). However we will have a 

new system in place for collections to minimise ALL contact: we will create parking ‘bays’ which 

will have a table next to them.  Please pull up next to one of these tables and we will bring out 

your bag of food (wearing gloves) and place on the table for you. Deliveries will now all be left 

on the doorstep (bags also transported from the car wearing gloves). 

Messages for orders may be left ANY time from now on (07980 644265). I will return your call if 

you can’t get through, just leave your name, phone number and order requirements (items, day 

and preferred time slot (nearest half hour/40 mins). I will call back to confirm the time and take 

payment over the phone. We can take cash in an envelope but no change can be given. 
 


